
  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Week of the Young Child 

Whereas, the City of Ketchum celebrates the Week of the Young Child April 11-17, 2020; and 
 
Whereas,  the City of Ketchum works to promote and inspire childhood experiences for our 

town’s youngest citizens through its youth recreation and after-school programs 
to provide a foundation of learning, success and fun for children in Ketchum; and 

Whereas,  teachers and other community members who work with or on behalf of young 
children making a difference in the lives of young children in Ketchum, deserve 
thanks and recognition; and 

Whereas,  public policies that support interaction and early learning for all young children 
are crucial to young children’s futures and to the prosperity of our town. 

 
 

NOW THEREFORE, I, Neil Bradshaw, Mayor of the City of Ketchum, do hereby proclaim April 11-
17, 2020 as the Week of the Young Child in Ketchum, Idaho and encourage all citizens to work 
to support and invest in early childhood in Ketchum.  

 


